
Council  Highlights
Township of Nipissing

Looking for Council
Agendas or Minutes?

1. The Township received funding for the Fire
Department through the Fire Protection Grant.
This funding supports Fire Department with cancer
prevention initiatives.  It will allow the Township of Nipissing
Fire Department to purchase turn-out gear (bunker gear), a
commercial washer and dyer along with specialized
Personalized Protective Equipment (PPE). 
2.  Interim Tax By-Law
The Interim Tax By-Law, 2025-03 was passed to allow
the Township to issue the Interim Property Tax Bills in
the amount of 50 percent of the total amount of taxes of
the  municipal and school purposes levied on the
property for 2024.  The Interim Taxes will be sent out
later this month and are due on March 31, 2025.

Looking to Attend a

Council Meeting?

December 19, 2024 

Visit Us: www.NipissingTownship.com Contact Us: 705-724-2144

3. Council Committee Volunteer Opportunities
The Township of Nipissing is currently looking for
members for the following committees:

Nipissing Township Museum Board of Management
Township of Nipissing Cemetery Committee
Township of Recreation Committee

More Questions?
Contact the Township Office at:

705-724-2144

Council Meetings: are held
in person at the Township of

Nipissing Community Centre, 
2381 Highway 654

Attend online: by visiting
https://www.youtube.com/
@townshipofnipissing505

To find Agendas for upcoming
or past meetings, visit:

www.NipissingTownship.com
Municipal Info

Council Meeting Dates, Agendas 
and Minutes.

Councillor Lisa Chalapenko
Through the Council Vacancy Appointment Procedure,
Lisa Chalapenko was appointed to the Township of
Nipissing Council at the December 19, 2024 Special
Meeting of Council. 

January 7, 2025 

Note: The 2025 Landfill Hours are now in effect:
Wolfe Lake Site:  Saturday 9 a.m. to 7 p.m.
                            Thursday 9 a.m. to 7 p.m.
Bear Creek Site:  Friday 9 a.m. to 7 p.m.
                            Sunday 9 a.m. to 7 p.m.
The landfill sites will remain closed to the public Monday,
Tuesday and Wednesday each week. Debit is now accepted. 


